
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

The Embassy of the Philippines in Sweden wishes to inform the Filipino community in Malmo
and its neighboring cities that the Embassy will conduct a Consular Outreach Mission on
7 to 8 December 2024, 9:00AM to 5:00PM at Clarion Hotel Malmö Live, Dag
Hammarskjölds torg 2, 211 18, Malmö.

Please register your application by scanning the QR code or visit the
link:

https://bit.ly/OutreachInMalmo2024

IMPORTANT:
1. Only applicants who were given a schedule will be accepted on

the day of the consular outreach. Walk-in applicants will be entertained only after all
scheduled applicants were processed.

2. Aside from passport services, the Embassy will also accept applications for dual
citizenship, civil registry and notarials/acknowledgement of documents.

3. Inquiries on other matters will also be entertained.
4. Please provide your own mailing envelope (preferably PostNord registered envelope)

with your correct address written on it and with enough stamp/s. This will be used in
mailing back your passport or documents once available.

FEES
Passport (New / Renewal): SEK 840.00
Lost / Damaged Passport : SEK 2,100.00

REMINDERS FOR PASSPORT APPLICANTS
1. Arrive 15 minutes before your schedule. You will have the biometric and photo capturing

within the time allotted to you.
2. Check all the encoded data in the computer before signing the confirmation page.
3. Your signature indicates your confirmation on the accuracy and veracity of the

information contained therein. Thereafter, the Embassy is not responsible for any
erroneous entry in a passport that needs to be corrected. The fee for the replacement of
the passport with erroneous entries will be charged to the applicant along with any other
costs related to the re-issuance or reprinting of the passport.

4. For any other information, please refer to official website of the Embassy:
https://stockholmpe.dfa.gov.ph/

REMINDERS FOR DUAL CITIZENSHIP
Applicants for Dual Citizenship are advised to submit their documents early for evaluation.
Please email your documents at stockholmpe.dualcitizenship@dfa.gov.ph. Deadline for
submission of documents is on or before 27 November 2024. For those who can comply
with the requirements for dual citizenship, your Oath Taking will be on 7 December, at
9:00AM. Subsequently, new dual citizens will be able to apply for a new Philippine passport.

For any queries, please contact the Philippine Embassy at
stockholmpe.consular@dfa.gov.ph
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